Attachment 7

## Woo, Lanny

From: Bobfvhdr@aol.com

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2005 3:56 PM

To: Woo, Lanny

Cc: barnardinv@sbcglobal.net

Subject: STORBOX

Dear Mr. Woo,

I am writing to you in regard to the proposed additions to the STORBOX storage facility on Foothill Boulevard.

I am the owner of the Foothill Veterinary Hospital at 2204 E. Foothill Boulevard which is directly across the street from the STORBOX storage facility. I have been at this location for forty-five years. The existing STORBOX building as well as the proposed buildings are in my opinion, an excellent addition to the neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Bell DVM

Foothill Veterinary Hospital 2204 E. Foothill Blvd.

dear The No -Justa note to say haw happy lam for the ege Bay Bresiness - Lea fulice u prepette He Burnard Lus dance ITY OF IMPLISTRY 285 Lola Ave Pasadena CA 91107-3240 PRISADEMA, CA 911

Marking the of the starting the star

To From Planning Cimmission

Patricia Karr

Re

Property at 2159-2233 Foothill Blvd.

After living on White St. for some 40 plus years and going through a number of business changes at the property in question, I would like to express my full support for the propossed plans

I believe the new buildings will be a very good looking addition and entrance to the neighborhood.

Thank you,

Patricia Karr

Patricia Jum 2177 White Same Pasadona, Ca. 91107

Janny Woo, Assaciato Planner City of Pasadina 175 M. Parfield Ave. Casadina, CA 91101-1704